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Saint Joseph School 

Summer Math Packet 2018 

 

All students entering 6th, 7th, or 8th grades for the upcoming school year must complete the 

corresponding math packet over the summer.  I suggest you do a little bit each week rather 

than waiting for the last minute to complete the packet.  Please show all work for the 

problems.  I highly suggest you purchase a composition book in which to record all your 

work.  Please keep everything neat and in order.  All packets are due September 7th.  This 

will be your first grade of the marking period.  Your grade for the packet will be the total 

number of correct answers divided by the total number of questions. 

 

Once my school webpage has been set up you may check there for contact information.  I 

will be more than happy to assist anyone having difficulties with the packets. 

 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer.  See you in September! 

 

Mr. Hart 
 


